
 
 

Roya C. Kambin Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Tel (925) 790-6270 
RKLG@chevron.com 

Project Manager 
Marketing Business Unit

  
  
 
 
 
 
Alameda County Health Care Services Agency 
Environmental Health Department 
Environmental Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
 
Re: Unocal #4625 

Union Oil Site 351641 
3070 Fruitvale Avenue 
Oakland, CA 

 
I have reviewed the attached Request to Rescind Work Plan dated February 2, 2012. 
 
I agree with the conclusions and recommendations presented in this document.  The information included 
is accurate to the best of my knowledge, and appears to meet local agency and Regional Board 
guidelines.  This Request to Rescind Work Plan was prepared by Conestoga Rovers & Associates, 
upon whose assistance and advice I have relied. 
 
This letter is submitted pursuant to the requirements of California Water Code Section 13267(b)(1) and 
the regulating implementation entitled Appendix A pertaining thereto. 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Roya Kambin 
Project Manager 
 
 
Attachment:  Request to Rescind Work Plan 
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10969 Trade Center Drive 
Rancho Cordova, California  95670 
Telephone: (916) 889-8900 Fax: (916) 889-8999 
http://www.craworld.com 
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February 2, 2012 Reference No. 060724 
 
 
 
Ms. Barbara Jakub 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 
 
Re: Request to Rescind Work Plan 
 UNOCAL #4625 

Union Oil Company of California Facility ID 35-1641 
 3070 Fruitvale Avenue 
 Oakland, California 
 Fuel Leak Case RO00000298  
 
Dear Ms. Jakub: 
 
On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company, for itself and as Attorney-in-Fact for  
Union Oil Company of California (hereinafter “EMC”), Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) is 
submitting this Request to Rescind Work Plan for the site referenced above.  CRA requests ACEH’s 
concurrence to rescind Delta Consultant’s report entitled Work Plan for Delineation of Dissolved 
Contamination Plume in Deeper Water Zone, dated January 8, 2009. 
 
Given the change in environmental consultant, age of work plan, and likelihood that site conditions have 
changed over time, CRA wishes to re-evaluate the need for any additional assessment and compare 
against low-risk closure criteria.  Upon completion of our evaluation, CRA will notify you of any 
potential work we wish to conduct as appropriate. 
 
Please contact Laura Heberle at (916) 889-8918 if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CONESTOGA-ROVERS & ASSOCIATES 
 
 
 
 
Laura Heberle 
 
LH/cg/3 
 
cc: Ms. Roya Kambin, Union Oil Company of California 
 Jamee, Inc., Property Owner 
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